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 Mark and Tricia Haynes ( Navajo Nation) had several guest preachers in to teach classes in 
their Bible college this past semester.  Some of their men have had the opportunity to preach 
at a Native American Conference in Wichita, Kansas.  Work is in progress on the new 
building.  The Haynes’ request prayer for their Junior Camp and VBS. 

 Bill and Sharon Smith (Brazil) had five students this semester in their new Bible Institute in 
Caracarai.  They was a special church service to recognize those who completed their first 
semester.  They had seventy-five present.   

O n  t h e  W i n g s   
    o f  P r a y e r  

 
“ B e c a u s e  t h o u  h a s t  b e e n  m y  h e l p ,  
t h e r e f o r e  i n  t h e  S h a d o w  o f  t h y  w i n g s  
w i l l  I  r e j o i c e : ”  P s a l m  6 3 : 7  

Dear Friends, 
 
I have a goal to raise $200 in additional monthly support for the mission office.  We currently 
have an accumulated deficit of about $750.00. I increased my personal support to the mission of-
fice by $50 a month beginning January 2013.  I have asked our missionaries to increase their level 
of support.  I am asking you also to prayerfully consider increasing your support to the mission 
office to help us reach this goal.  If everyone that can will do a little, the mission office finances 
will be back in order. 
 
Another way you can help us would be to choose to receive you contribution receipt, Wings of 
Prayer, and contribution form by e-mail.  If you would like to do this, send your request to      
missionoffice@ibfi.us.  Please include the name of your church, city, and state.  This will help us 
to reduce our mailing expenses. 
 
We thank you for your faithful prayers and financial support for world missions.  Sending the 
Gospel of Jesus Christ to every creature is our duty.  Your prayers and support are necessary and 
will be rewarded by our Lord. 

John Peeples, IBFI Mission Director 



 

 

 Darrain and Mari Coker (Mexico) had their first  church service in their home in 
San Miguel de Allende.  There was preaching, singing, testimonies and a lunch 
served.  The Coker’s request prayer for the Bible study groups they have during 
the week. 

 Daniel and Michelle Jones (Mexico/Rio Grande Valley) report the Bethesda 
Fundamental Baptist Institute in Monterrey, Mexico had forty-eight students this 
past semester.  The new work in Rio Grande Valley continues to grow with souls 
being brought to Christ.  They had their first mission conference at this new work 
with two missionaries present.  The members are encouraged to complete a disci-
pleship course.  There are thirteen going out on soul-winning visitation.  They 
have had a high attendance of forty-seven in their church services.     

 Prayer Request:  Don McMillan will be facing cancer surgery July 30th.  Michelle 
Jones is going through some medical test.  Michelle has asthma and sleep apnea.  
Health and safety for all our missionaries. 

“I used to ask God to help me. 
Then I asked if I might help Him. 

I ended up by asking Him 
To do his work through me.” 

-Hudson Taylor 


